## **Breton, Mary B**

From: JUDITH <clarkprice@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 7:35 AM

**To:** DEP Rule Comments **Cc:** Judy Thompson

**Subject:** Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. Cayting,

I am contacting you to express my opposition to the proposed rule above sponsored by NRC. I think the free market/the people of Maine should decide this issue. Also I question the statement by NRC that Maine's infrastructure is currently sufficient to support the EV industry. Being from the County, now in Bangor, I believe this rule if adopted would place an extra cost/burden on rural parts of Maine that would hurt Maine families' ability to make a good living.

Respectfully, Clark P Thompson 2114 Essex St. Bangor

Sent from my iPhone